PUBLIC NOTICE PER WAC 480-30-316
July 9, 2013

Seatac Shuttle, LLC, dba Whidbey Seatac Shuttle, has filed a request with the Utilities
and Transportation Commission (UTC) for a $1.00 fee when using the assistance of a
customer service representative for an original reservation. This shall become effective
August 9, 2013. Customers requesting additional information may contact the company
at 360-679-4003, by mail to P.O. Box 2895, Oak Harbor WA, 98277 or by email to
info@seatacshuttle.com. Should you have any questions or want to comment about the rate
increase, please contact Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission at 1-888-333-9882. The
commission has the authority to set final rates that may be lower or higher than the company’s request,
depending on the outcome of its investigation. You can also comment by using the “Submit a
Comment” feature at the commission’s web site, at www.utc.wa.gov, or by using the contact

information below.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Email: comments@utc.wa.gov




